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November 28, 2018 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE:  

 

 

The Mason County Board of Canvassers will be holding a public meeting for the purpose of a  

 

RECOUNT of Election Results from the November 6, 2018 General Election for the office of City of Ludington 

5th Ward Councilor.   

 

Friday, December 7, 2018 at 9:00 a.m.  at                  City of Ludington Community Room 

                                                                                    400 S. Harrison St.  

                                                            Ludington, MI 49431 

 

Posted:  5:30 p.m. 

Date: November 28, 2018 

 

________________________ 

Cheryl Kelly 

Mason County Clerk  

 

 

 


